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2023 - 2024 PA State Fraternal order of Eagles Auxiliary officers:
Jr. Past- Betty Lou Kalin 
President- Jennifer Faser 

Vice President- Patricia Malone 
Secretary- Jeannie Tressler 

Treasurer- Genie Lutseo 
Conductor- Tammy Hadden

Chaplain- Charrise Clark 
Trustees- Ida (Angel) Laws-Baysinger, Becky Delio, Tammy Fisher, Tonya

Bumbaugh 
Inside Guard- Laura Mae Baysinger-Miner

Outside Guard- Valerie Fiechuk 

186



Letter from Pennsylvania
State Madam President 

IHello My Sisters,

I hope everyone had a safe and happy holiday. I hope you were able to make new happy memories with friends
and family. It was a slow travel period which I indeed needed at the moment. I have had a busy stressful time at
work and have been working non-stop for the last 6 weeks. And it hasn't slowed down yet. I will get the new car
traveling this coming weekend to Carlise, and I plan over the next several weeks to go out and randomly just
visit all sorts of Aerie/Auxiliaries in the area. I love meeting new people and seeing new faces. I can't wait to
come out and visit everyone. If you do want me to visit, please contact Madam State Secretary Jeannie Tressler,
and I and/or Keri will come and see you. It doesn't even have to be anything special. I just want to meet as many
sisters and brothers as I can. 

I have had some fun snowy adventures over the last several weeks living in the snow belt, but each time I set out
in the snow is another adventure that can lead to much more excitement. But I have no fear. Whatever it takes
to get the task at hand done, I will overcome anything. I hope everyone stays safe and who knows what Mother
Nature has in store for us over the final winter months this season. Be safe and find someone or something to
snuggle up with to stay warm. February is right around the corner, and that only leads to more fun. My birthday
and Valentine's Day. How can you beat those fabulous holidays? 

Information will be coming for the Joint Testimonial for Joe and me on April 20, 2024, at Tony Angelo
Aerie/Auxiliary #01188. Mark your calendars. We want to see all your smiling faces. We have a good dinner being
catered by our Auxiliary Friends from Connellsville, Rhonda, and Tiffany, of New Touch Wedding and Event
Planning. Music and Karaoke by DJ Fanny. Hotel rooms are blocked at the Hampton Inn and a shuttle is booked
to transport everyone back and forth from the hotel and aerie to keep everyone safe so everyone can have a
fabulous time. I can't wait to see everyone.

Please continue to sign up those new members. And keep having fun charity events to support all of your
favorite local and state charities. And please let us know about those events. Send information to the state news
bulletin editor. She will put all of the information you send her in the state news bulletin, pictures included. Just
send all the information on the 20th of every month and she will make sure to get it in there.

Well, Keri and I will embark on another fun adventure to Carlsie next weekend. Maybe we will stop in at your
Aerie/Auxiliary just to see you. You will never know two ladies in a new car who knows what we will get into.  

Until I see you down the Pennsylvania turnpikes, I leave you with a quote:

Love doesn't make the world go 'round. Love is what makes the ride worthwhile. 

Until I see you again
Love you all,
Jen Faser
Madam State Auxiliary President



THE MEMORY BEAR IS GETTING BIGGER AND HEAVIER. THE
CARD AND CASH ON THE BEAR KEEP INCREASING WITH
EVERY TRIP I GO ON. MAKE SURE WHEN YOU SEE ME AND

THE BEAR YOU GET SOME MORE TICKETS WE WILL DRAW A
WINNER AT THE STATE CONVENTION IN JUNE IN

PITTSBURGH.



Letter from Pennsylvania State
Membership Director (Sandy) 

IHello My Sisters,

Happiest of New Year greetings, Sisters. We are so looking forward to starting back up with classes & and visits
this year after our short winter break. Let me start with what a fantastic job you all are doing drumming up new
members. December's total of new members is 102. Cowabunga everyone!

At one of our December visits, coming to our home Auxiliary/Aerie of Tony Angelo 1188's annual Christmas party
on December 16*, we selected our special raffle winners for the second quarter of this year's Membership. An
extra drawing for $100.00 honoring my birthday month of November was also held. We will repeat the $100.00
Special Drawing in honor of Jen's birthday month for February's next quarterly drawing.

Also, be reminded that your Auxiliary State President's (Danny) birthday is February 3a. Jen would love to pull
your name for the $100.00 gift. Please remember if you are honoring Jen's birthday, she especially loves gift
cards and cash to add to her traveling special raffle Memory Bear for her charity UPMC ARDC, Alzheimer's
Research Disease Center. Her favorite color is blue. She loves seafood. Carnations are the best & and she is a
very proud Dog Mama. She has plans to drop into Auxiliaries across the state during her usual travels. Consider
planning a cozy get-together, lunch, small evening card game, or anything to welcome and familiarize
yourselves with our Madam State President. She's a hoot and a lot of fun. She loves new and interesting
adventures. Rock and Roll Across Pennsylvania!!

Now a soft reminder of the Dual Testimonial dinner for our State Presidents Jen and Ray. Save the date for
Saturday, April 20th at the Tony Angelo FOE 01188 213 Spring St. Latrobe Pa. 15650.
Buffet-style dinner cost will be $25.00. There is a block of rooms saved at the Hampton Inn ($119.00 + tax & fees)
3970 Rt. 30 Latrobe Pa. 15650 phone number 727-539-0400. Finalized details will be available in the next bulletin
for February.

One of our next scheduled visits is to Carlisle Auxiliary # 1299 for their 50th Anniversary celebration on January
27th. Following with Falls Creek's Aerie 965 Annual Banquet on Saturday, February 24th. Then District 9 Dinner
Dance at Gettysburg Aerie on Saturday night. March 9th with the District 9 meeting the following day Sunday the
10th

On my final note to you all, go out and make a difference in someone's life. Remember to pay all your good
tidings forward. You will feel like awesome sauce. 

Keri Steele (Sandy)
Madam State Membership Director



STATE PRESIDENTS VISITATION

FEBRUARY 24, 2024​​​
FALLS CREEK – THEIR
ANNUAL BANQUET

MARCH 9, 2024​​​​
DISTRICT 9
DINNER/DANCE –
GETTSYBURG

MARCH 10, 2024​​​
DISTRICT 9 MEETING -
GETTSYBURG​​

STATE MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR
VISITATION

MARCH 9, 2024​​​​
​​​​DISTRICT 9
DINNER/DANCE –
GETTSYBURG

MARCH 10, 2024​​​
​​​DISTRICT 9
MEETING -
GETTSYBURG

Visitations
2024 

New Kensington Eagles Auxiliary #533 recently went to Logan House nursing home in New Kensington
and did presents for patients. There are 39 residents living there. We provided gifts, music, and snacks.
Also lots of love for all. We have done this project for the last two years. Our auxiliary has also provided
several other projects at this facility. It's wonderful to see the joy it brings to the residents, families, and
staff. We hope to continue working with them for a long time!

Shout out to New Kensington
Eagles Auxiliary #533



 HAVING A PARTY, MEETING, CHARITY EVENT? WE WANT TO VISIT!!! 
CONTACT MADAM STATE SECRETARY JEANNIE TRESSLER

KERI AND/OR JEN WILL COME AND SEE YOU! 



Hi Sisters,

Our 2024 State Convention will be held on June 6th , 7th , and 8th 2024 at the Double Tree By Hilton in
Pittsburgh, Pa. Information is in this bulletin.

I have also included a Charity Grant form, Requirements for Hall of Fame, Nomination for State Officer,
and scrapbook and poster rules.

I will be sending all other Convention information to the Auxiliary Secretaries.

Please contact me if your Auxiliary needs help with anything or if you have questions. 
If I don’t know the answer I will find it for you. Any information I receive from anyone will be kept in
confidence including the person that contacts me. Please call me from 10:00 am to 9:00 pm or email me.
Please call my landline, 724-547-6119 so I get your message sooner.

Jeannie Tressler
PA State Auxiliary Sectary

Letter from Pennsylvania
Madam Secretary

FEBRUARY
PAST STATE PRES. – JUDY LAUGHMAN -14 

STATE PRESIDENT – JEN FASER - 3

APRIL
PAST STATE PRES. – PATTY MALONE -28

Jeannie Tressler, State Secretary
119 Buckeye Rd, Mount Pleasant, Pa.15666

Phone 724-547-6119 - Email Jeannietress @yahoo.com


















